Information Letter no. 01-2012

Dear Member Federations,

on behalf of our Treasurer, Jacek Bierkowski, I want to put your attention again to our Information Letter no. 33-2011.

With this letter, dated 30.11.2011, we had sent to all of you our Invoice for the 2012 membership fee which is due and has to be paid to our account prior to the start of the European Cadet/Junior Championships in Porec. For those federations having problems to transfer the amount we also accept the fee in cash in Porec on 29th February 2012.

Please note: No starts at this championships will be allowed without having paid the membership fee!

Federations who have paid already should ignore this letter.

Best regards and all good wishes for 2012,

Max Geuter

General Secretariate
Postfach 1138
D-82 179 Groebenzell-Muenchen
Email: secretariate@eurofencing.info

www.eurofencing.info